
ATD Leadership Team 

Tuesday October 13, 2015 

2:00 pm 

 

President’s Conference Room 

Present: Dave Kietzmann, Ashley Hargrove, Patrick Bayard, Bob Mattson, Cindy Peck, Carla 

Boyd, Dr. Penny McConnell, Dr. Wendy Brown 

 

I. Annual Reflection Feedback Letter 

a. DACC has received feedback from Achieving the Dream on the annual reflection 

that was submitted. The letter was reviewed and discussed. 

 

II. Data Team Memo 

a. A memo from the Data Team was distributed for review and discussion ensued. 

The memo provided an update and communication on current areas of focus from 

the Data Team. 

 

III. Leader College Application Data Review 

a. DACC will need to submit another application for Leader College status in 2016. 

Preliminary data for the application was reviewed, not including fall 2015 data 

that will also need to be included. It will be necessary to identify two areas of 

improvement for the application. The team discussed possible areas of 

improvement that could be identified for this purpose. More review of data and 

discussion is necessary after fall 2015 data is available. 

Action Items: 

-The team will review additional data and determine the areas of improvement 

that will be submitted with the Leader College application after fall 2015 data is 

available. 

IV. Items from the Floor 

a. The Achieving the Dream coaches will visit DACC on December 3-4, 2015. 

Cindy will provide schedules prior to their arrival. 

 

V. Next Meeting: Tuesday November 10, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:26 p.m. CST. 


